
 
 

 

To the ARCHway community,  
 
On behalf of ARCHway's board and staff, we want to wish you all a very happy 
holiday season and extend a heart-felt thank you for your commitment to our 
mission. We are fighting this battle against substance use and co-occurring mental 
health disorder with all of you, and together, we are making a significant impact in 
the community. Thank you for your continued support. Thank you for your 
eagerness to learn and eliminate stigma. Thank you for your willingness to share 
our message and ignite the hope that recovery is possible.  
  

Happy Holidays and Best Wishes in the New Year! 
- The Stuckey Family 

 

You Exceeded the Goal 



 

$46,000 was raised during our Holiday HOPE campaign to fund 
recovery! 

 

 

Thanks to your support, we saw 
over 180 donations and raised 
over $31,000 + the $15,000 match 
for a total of $46,000! We also 
added 7 NEW HOPE Fund 
Sponsors, provided over $13,000 in 
financial assistance, and spread 
the hope that recovery is possible 
through our educational efforts! 

 

 

Thank you to Crickette Brown Glad, the Stuckey Family, 
and The Ben Lucas Foundation for their matching gifts 

to support this campaign! 
 



 

New HOPE Fund Sponsors 
Welcome to the HOPE Fund Family! 

  

Explore ARCHway's HOPE Fund Sponsors 

 

 



 

Innovation Removes Barriers to 
Recovery 

 

 

This year, ARCHway provided a 
grant to Take Action Today to 
purchase trauma-informed material 
for their Franklin County Jail 
Recovery and Reentry Program. 
This material was used specifically 
for their women's 
program. ARCHway Institute is 
proud to partner with Take Action 
Today as they dedicate time, 
energy, and innovation to helping 
women successfully reenter 
society. 

 

 

As our overdose rates continue to increase, it is important that we invest in 
innovative approaches to treatment and recovery. Recovery folks use the 
phrase: If nothing changes...nothing changes. So, let's do something different! 
Through our grant giving program, we strive to fund programs that are not only 
under funded but are both rooted in best practices and innovative. 



  

 



 

Thank You for Supporting 
ARCHway Institute! 

DONATE TODAY 
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